
2021 Annual Registration 
renewal with the NMBI 

starts on 30 November 2020 

• Registered nurses and midwives will be able to renew their
registration from 30 November 2020 until 31 January 2021.

• You will be sent your individual renewal notice to start the process.
Please do not start the process without the renewal notice.

• NMBI will post all registrants a renewal notice with key information,
including temporary logins for MyNMBI.

• This renewal notice will contain important instructions on how to
access registrants’ accounts on MyNMBI for the first time.

• Registration renewal this year will be done exclusively on MyNMBI.

• If you have not received your renewal notice by the first week of
December or require support in completing the process, please
contract our customer support centre.

NMBI customer support: 1890 200 116
Open: Monday-Friday 9:00am - 5:30pm

Please see more information on the 2021
renewal process.

https://my.nmbi.ie/
https://my.nmbi.ie/
https://www.nmbi.ie/Registration/Annual-Renewal



